
PRODUCT RECALL 
Blue Dragon Street Food Satay Skewers 170g pack 

 

 

Blue Dragon Street Food Satay Skewers are being recalled from Tesco stores by  
AB World Foods as a precautionary measure, as they contain mustard which is not declared on the 
label. 

The date and batch codes affected are:  

Batch Code: GB 0439, BBE: 08.2020, Production Date 12022019 

Batch Code: GB 0459, BBE: 08.2020, Production Date 14022019 

Batch Code: GB 0679, BBE: 09.2020, Production Date 08032019 

These have only been sold in Tesco stores 

If you have purchased a pack of Blue Dragon Street Food Satay Skewers with the above codes then 
please contact our consumer careline team on 0800 0195 617 (Monday-Friday 9am-5pm) or email 
consumer.services@abworldfoods.com   and they will provide details on how to obtain a product 
replacement voucher.  

We take the accurate labelling of our products extremely seriously and would like to apologise for 
any inconvenience this may cause 

PLEASE NOTE THAT NO OTHER BLUE DRAGON PRODUCTS ARE AFFECTED 


